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Instructions for Registering for the Indiana School 
Nurse Newsletter and Announcements 

 

 
The Indiana Department of Education (IDOE) sends a monthly 
newsletter, announcements, and other pertinent information out to 
school nurses on a regular basis.  In order to receive/subscribe to 
these publications, school nurses will need to complete the 
Indiana School Nurse Registry Form.  
 
Steps for Registering for the School Nurse Newsletter and 
Announcements:  
 

1. Click here 

2. Enter your school and contact information 

3. If you are unsure of your school number, you may ask your 
building secretary or a list of the school numbers for both 
public and non-public schools can be found on the IDOE 
School Health Webpage 

4. Complete the form and SUBMIT 

5. Your email address will automatically be added to the list to 
receive the School Nurse Newsletter and Announcements  

6. These school nurse publications will come from IDOE, 
GovDelivery - if you do not receive the monthly newsletter, 
please check your SPAM folder to allow this address 
delivery to your mailbox: “From: Indiana Department of 
Education [mailto:idoe@public.govdelivery.com]”  

 

 

 

https://form.jotform.com/90844966515973

